
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  May 20, 2019 

  
To:  Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Parish, Chancery and School Staff 

  
From:  Most Reverend Joel M. Konzen, S.M. 
  
Re: Announcing the Retirement of Sr. Margaret McAnoy, I.H.M. 

           
 
Sr. Margaret McAnoy, I.H.M., has announced that she will retire from her 
position as Vicar for Religious of the Archdiocese on May 24.  She will be 
returning to her congregation’s motherhouse in Monroe, Michigan (Sisters of 
the Immaculate Heart of Mary). 
 
Sister Margaret has worked in a variety of positions within the Archdiocese of 
Atlanta for 50 years.  Archbishop Gregory, grateful for Sr. Margaret’s faithful 
and dedicated service, was able to recognize her years of ministry in North 
Georgia at a luncheon on April 30 with representatives of the consecrated 
communities present in the Archdiocese. 
 
We will miss Sister Margaret’s presence but are happy for her that she can 
return to where her vocation as a sister began and can fulfill her desire to be 
with her fellow religious once again. 


